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SHORT TERM LIMITED DURATION HEALTH INSURANCE 

New Hampshire currently does not have an insurer selling Short Term Limited Duration Health 
Insurance policies at this time.     

For coverage alternatives, please contact our Consumer Services Division at 1-800-852-3416 
for assistance.   

Important Facts regarding Short Term Limited Duration Health Insurance and NH Insurance Law 

• The loss or termination of a Short Term Limited Duration Health Insurance policy is not a 
qualifying event for Special Enrollment under the Affordable Care Act. 

• Short Term Limited Duration Health Insurance policies shall not provide coverage for a 
specified term in excess of 6 months pursuant to RSA 415:5 III. 

• Short Term Limited Duration Health Insurance policies shall not be issued to a person 
who was previously covered under a Short Term Limited Duration Health Insurance 
policy providing, in total more than 540 days of coverage, within the preceding 24-
month period pursuant to RSA 415:5 III. 

January 2023 
Page 1 of 1 

Telephone 603-271-2261 Fax 603-271-1406 TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964
www.nh.gov/insurance


	SHORT TERM LIMITED DURATION HEALTH INSURANCE



